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CUR CONFERENCE REGISTRATION POLICY 
 
 
All persons must register and pay a registration fee to attend any CUR 
Conference/Meeting, with the following exceptions and clarifications. 
 
PLENARY SPEAKERS: 
 
Registration fees will be waived for plenary speakers.  Invitations to plenary speakers 
will come through the CUR National Office.  If funds are available, coverage may be 
possible for travel and per diem costs.  Honorariums may also be available. 
 
WORKSHOP LEADERS & SPEAKERS: 
 
All workshop leaders and speakers must register and pay the registration fee, including 
those who are asked to participate.  If sponsoring funds become available for a 
particular meeting event or workshop, the CUR National Office may be able to offer an 
individual a waiver of the registration fee and/or travel support.  An invitation to 
participate as a speaker in a CUR workshop does not imply any financial support. 
 
FEDERAL AGENCIES & FUNDING FAIR PARTICIPANTS: 
 
Government agency speakers and program officers of funding agencies/foundations 
that are invited by the CUR National Office to participate in the program need not pay a 
registration fee.  However, they must still complete a registration form for the 
conference. If they are staying for the other portions of the conference, in addition to 
their own presentations, they will be required to pay the registration fee. 
 
COMMERCIAL ATTENDEES: 
 
If attending a CUR conference for commercial or recruitment purposes, one must 
register and pay the vendor fee.  There is a reduced vendors’ fee for not-for-profit 
organizations.  CUR does provide for free distribution of not-for-profit groups’ literature  
(with reciprocity for CUR at the group’s own meetings).  A general site is available at 
registration to facilitate such distributions.  Reciprocal arrangements must be cleared 
with the National Office, prior to the meeting.  Participants will still be expected to 
register for the conference.  
 
 


